## Kindergarten Newsletter

## November 4, 2022

November is here and the weather has certainly changed! It has been much cooler lately. Please make sure your child is coming to school with a coat or sweatshirt and that their name is clearly writing somewhere inside of it. We do our best to keep track of sweaters and coats but sometimes students forget where they left them. If their name is in the coat it will definitely be returned. This week for ELA we talked about different seasons. We learned there are four seasonswinter, spring, summer and fall. We talked about how each season looks and feels different. Our word wall words are 'come' and 'me'. We also continue to learn new word families. Math was all about reviewing shapes and patterns. In Bible we learned about the Ark of the Covenant and the journey across the Jordan River.

Next week's homework is a fun family activity! You and your child have to disguise a turkey so it doesn't get eaten on Thanksgiving! The turkey template and instructions are being sent home in the Friday Folder today. Turkey's are to be brought back by Thursday, November 10<sup>th</sup>. Have fun!

Spirit Week is the week of November 14-18<sup>th</sup>. Every day is a different theme dress day.

Monday-Athletes vs Mathletes (Google it)

Tuesday-Twin Day

Wednesday-regular chapel dress

Thursday-Throwback Day

Friday-D.E.A.R. Day (Drop Everything And Read) and pajama day!

Reminder-no school on Friday, November  $11^{th}$  due to Veteran's Day. A huge thank you to all of those who are serving or have served. You are our heroes!

Have a great weekend!

Mrs Fernandez and Mrs Jamison